
 

 

 

Memorandum 
       Planning Board 

             

              

TO:  Mayor Randy Casale and City Council Members  

 

FROM: Etha Grogan 

for Planning Board Chairman Gunn and Planning Board Members 

 

RE: City Council Request to Review Local Law to permit Retail Sales from a Truck or 

Trailer in the Linkage Zone  

 

DATE: January 10, 2018 

 

As requested the Planning Board reviewed the proposed local law to add “retail sales 

from a truck or trailer” as a permitted use in the Linkage Zone, in accordance with §223-26.3, 

similar to that permitted in the CB Zoning District.  A lengthy review and discussion of the 

proposed law took place with the City Planner, City Attorney and Building Inspector Tim 

Dexter.  After careful consideration members voted unanimously to recommend adoption of the 

local law as presented.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.   


